
 

IKF Finance Limited 
 
 
ICRA has withdrawn the ‘fcBBB’ (pronounced F C triple B) rating assigned earlier to the Rs. 39.7 
million Fully Convertible Debenture Programme of IKF Finance Limited as the company  has not 
placed the aforesaid instrument. 
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For further details please contact:  
Mr. Vivek Mathur, (Tel. No. +91-124-4545310) 
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